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As a resident of Deerfield NH I am STRONGLY opposed to the Northern Pass Project. 
 
The visual impact alone on New Hampshire’s landscape from the towers and lines, some of which will be a  

160 feet high (by way of comparison, the eagle at the very top of the Statehouse rests at 150 feet from the ground) 

is beyond imagining.  
 
Remember this eyesore will forever be the legacy of the current committees and administration. 
 
On the other side of the border, Hydro-Quebec plans on slashing through the Hereford Forest on its way to  

connecting to the New Hampshire portion of the transmission line. 
 
And, tragically, what we are promised in exchange for all this environmental and community damage is the  

likelihood that at most our electric rates will be lowered by one-third of one cent. 
 
 
The damage Northern Pass will do to the communities and environment of New Hampshire is not worth this.  

Please stop it while you can. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ann Vennerbeck 
Deerfield, NH 

  

 


